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I have been an Oregon resident since 1984 and much prefer and the mail in voting 

system that we have had for the past 27 years. Going back to vote the day of in 

person would be a huge set back and significantly more complicated, causing more 

confusion and congestion the day of and likely with less turnout as a result. The mail 

in vote system is far superior and has passed the test of time in Oregon, setting the 

gold standard! Please DO NOT consider passing SB 210. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Richard J Howard 

 


